
 

 

Timbrshor Gounds Report 2021-2022 

The past year has been very busy for the grounds committee.  

We were behind with our tree work, because of covid.  There was extensive work in all areas 

concluding with the long-neglected area upon the cliff.  A lot of dead wood was removed. Bob 

Miller again put patches on the fir and pine trees to protect from beetles.  

In 2020 we had an attack of tussock moth on the fur trees,  because of the hot summer of 2021 

many of the trees did not recover fully. We will be assessing the situation but many of the big fur 

tree might be lost. 

The Guys for the job did most of the mowing and spraying for us and this is an ever-increasing 

expense for us.   

We have been struggling with a clever hungry bear this year, we are contemplating asking 

members to separate their garbage and having bear proof cans for food waste only. Please keep 

this in mind.  You will hear more about this. Thanks again to all who have been picking up after 

the bear. 

Weeds continue to be a problem which we all can help in mitigating.  I plan to use my time at the 

annual meeting to present a brief weed demonstration. 

I have been exploring ideas for a reforestation project at Timbrshor  

It is apparent that we need another load of gravel for the area around the garbage cans. 

In addition, we need to call smith paving to do some road work. 

 

 

 

 

 


